                                FUNDRAISING REPORT- FEBRUARY 2022

Our online memorabilia auction remains scheduled for March 29th to April 2nd. We are still on the lookout for further donations. Please contact me,  if you have any potential items. Collection can be arranged. Currently, we have 12 items. It would be good to have 15-20!
Distribution of QBC leaflets in the local community continues. February’s jackpot, if the blue ball is drawn, should be over £2400.
With the relaxation of Covid restrictions, we can now start to plan larger scale group events. If you have any thoughts as to what you would like the Trust to offer, please make contact.
John Jewell
February 21st
jj.consulting@btinternet.com
07785506914
